
To 

G9PSPCL 

Ref: 

Punjab State Power Corporation Limited 
Office of: Sr Ken. Suburban Division Barnala 

E-mail: divsubbnl4@gmail.com 

Deputy Chief Engineer, 
IT Section, PSPCL Patiala. 

Memo No: S33 

email: tender@pspcl.in 

Dated: 

Subject: To upload Corrigendum No. 1 regarding TE No. 
01/AEE, Sub Division PSPCL Suburban Barnala 2023 
24 dt. 08.06.23 on PSPCL website. 

This office's memo no. 3955 dt. 08.06.23 

In reference to the subject cited TE, Tender Notice &% 

tender documents for Hiring of One Mahindra Genius/Bolero/Tata 
207/408 (Double Door Vehicle) for one year for the office of AEE, 
Sub Division PSPCL Suburban Barnala falling under this division 
were sent to you by ref memo no. 3955 dated 08.06.2023, for 

uploading on the PSPCL's website, which were uploaded on the 
PSPCL's website. Now due to some Administrative reason this TE is 
being cancelled. Approval has been sanctioned to cancel this TE has 
been provided by the CE Memo no. 5427 dated 27.07.2023. 

Corrigendum No. 01 dated 28.07.2023 regarding canceling the TE 
No. 01/2023-24 dated 08.06.2023 AEE, Sub Division PSPCL 
Suburban Barnala /is hereby enclosed to upload on PSPCL's 
website. it is requested to upload the same as early as possible 

Sr.XEN 

Suburban Division, 
PSPCL Barnala 
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